Lynne A. Vanderslice

First Selectwoman
David K. Clune
Second Selectman
Lori A. Bufano
OFFICE OF THE Selectwoman
FIRST SELECTMAN
Michael P. Kaelin
Telephone (203) 563-0100 Selectman
Fax (203) 563-0299
Deborah McFadden
Email to: lynne vanderslice@wiltonct.org Selectwoman
TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Monday, March 5, 2018
Immediately Following the Trustees of the Retirement Plan for the Employees
of the Town of Wilton Meeting
Meeting Room B, Town Hall
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e Regular Meeting - February 20, 2018 wn S
s Special Meeting - February 27, 2018 — 2
Gifts
* Regional Hospice & Home Care of Western CT, Inc. — Wilton Senior Center -

$850.00
D. Public Comment

E. Discussion and/or Action

CT Clean Energy Community Program

October 1, 2017 Grand List

Appointment of Town Assessor

Appointment of Candidate to Board of Assessment Appeals

Town Bridges Update

2018 Distracted Driving High Visibility Enforcement (DDHVE) Grant
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F. Reports
1. First Selectman’s Report
- Lunches with Lynne — March 13, 2018
- State Commission on Fiscal Stability and Economic Growth Report
- Solar Installation Update

2. Selectmen’s Reports

G. Public Comment

H. Adjournment

Next Meeting — March 19, 2018



